From: Stephanie Hall <steph.hall@stephenson.co.uk> on behalf of James Stephenson <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>
Sent: 21 January 2019 17:27
To: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Cc: derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; gmoffler@gmail.com <gmoffler@gmail.com>; thewisemans3@gmail.com <thewisemans3@gmail.com>; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk <barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk>; patleveson@outlook.com <patleveson@outlook.com>; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com <whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com>
Subject: York Outer Ring Road Improvements - Earswick Parish Council 
 
Dear Joanne, 
 
I have today heard from the District Valuer, Peter Rhodes that CYC want to progress their intended improvements around the northern ring road. 
 
I attach a copy of an e-mail and plan sent to me by Peter. I will sort out the compensation but wondered if you wanted to give me a specific contact for agreeing a start date. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Stephenson 
		Sent on behalf of
James Stephenson  MA (Cantab) FRICS FAAV

	RICS REGISTERED VALUER

	Stephenson & Son, York Auction Centre, Murton, York YO19 5GF
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